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Need this translated?  Call us at 651-266-6100. 
¿Necesita esta traducción?  Comuníquese con nosotros al 651-266-6100. 
Ma u baahan tahay tarjamadaan Nago soo wac 651-266-6100. 
Xav tau qhov no txhais los?  Hu rau peb ntawm 651-266-6100.  

 
 

September 1, 2023 
 

Intersection improvements at Minnehaha Avenue and Pierce Butler Route  
Construction starts September 5 

 
The City of Saint Paul Department of Public Works will be reconstructing the intersection and 
traffic signal at Minnehaha Avenue and Pierce Butler Route. Construction is scheduled to 
start on September 5, 2023. 
 
What are the benefits of the project?  

• Improved signal operations. 
• Bumpout added to improve pedestrian safety and crossing of Minnehaha Avenue at 

Pierce Butler Route. 
• Bike lane on the east side of Pierce Butler Route will continue to Minnehaha Avenue. 

 
When is it happening?  
Construction is scheduled to start Tuesday, September 5 and be completed by the end of 
October 2023. 
 
How will travel be impacted during construction?  

• Minnehaha Avenue will be open to traffic. 
• Pierce Butler Route will be closed to traffic from Minnehaha Avenue to Grotto Street. 
• The posted detour will be Minnehaha Avenue to Victoria Street to Pierce Butler Route. 
• Local traffic only on Grotto Street and Avon Street. 

 
How is the project funded?  
There is no cost to property owners.  
 
Who should I contact if I have questions?  
For questions, contact Eric McCarthy at 651-266-5419 or eric.mccarthy@ci.stpaul.mn.us, or 
visit our project webpage at www.stpaul.gov/MinnehahaSignal.  
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